
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: English Literature Revision Session 
 
The English department are running a three-hour English literature revision session 
on Wednesday 27 March. The purpose of the session is to complement your child’s 
independent revision and the after-school revision sessions that are on offer, revising 
key elements of the course in readiness for sitting their first English literature exam on 
Monday 13 May. 
 
The session will start at 9 am and finish at 12 noon and will take place in the East 
building classrooms. Please ensure your child has a bottle of water with them, as the 
canteen will not be open for any refreshments.  
 
We strongly recommend that your child attends this session in order to give them the 
best opportunity to reach their potential in their English literature GCSE. 
 
Please could you use the form at the link below by Friday 8 March to indicate if they 
will be attending: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/hymt6uzrSJ 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs H Collins 
Director of English 

https://forms.office.com/e/hymt6uzrSJ

